
Good Evening, 

 

My name is Samantha and I'm an Alcoholic. I am your IGR Representative and have been voted in as 

the new Recording Secretary for IGR and the Steering Committee.   

 

This months meeting was on Thursday October 19.  I have a copy of the Treasurer report to pass 

around. The monies for the Golf Tournament that were not deducted  in September have been for 

October so the income is at a deficit this month. We are still flush with the Prudent Reserve. This 

month coming the Business Renters Insurance is being deducted.  We have an extension on the taxes 

due til November, they are not signed and sent in yet. District had to dip into their Prudent Reserve for 

a few thousand. Contributions have been low, expenses are higher. 

 

Book store calls and on-call positions are filled at the present time. We had thirty-five AA calls, one 

Detox, two 12step, one AL-ANON, fifteen office and seven other.   

 

Group Contributions are down $500.00 last month from the previous year. Book Sales are up from 

$1651.47 to $1876.82. We voted to raise the price of white chips from $.45 to $.50 and I have to take a 

vote for new business to take the phone number off of the chips. 

 

There are new meetings on Zoom and in Englewood and Arcadia. 

 

We are still in need of  a Vice-Chairperson and 2 Members At Large. Five year sobriety but it can be 

waived. Marie has been voted in for the 2024 IGR Chairperson. Meetings are not being brought into 

CBHC at the foreseeable future as they are moving detox and the children's baker act sections. We are 

still in need of help with setting up and breaking down for the Gratitude Dinner.  Monies have to bee 

turned in too IG office October 27th for the Gratitude Dinner which is November 3. 

 

There is a new Website Administrator, his name is Jim. There is a need for a Daytime Co-ordinattor for 

the phone hours are 9-2, 12-3,3-6. 

 

Thank you for allowing me to be of service. 

 

 

Samantha 


